
RE: School safety patrollers and school bus drivers 
—working together to improve safety! 

Dear School Bus Driver: 

As you may know, our school participates in the CAA-Quebec school safety patrols program,  
with safety patrollers also placed on school buses. 

Rest assured that you are, and will continue to be, the only one in charge on your bus. The safety 
patroller is there to help you maintain or improve safety as students are getting on and off. Please 
visit caaquebecfoundation.org to learn more about what they do. 

Safety patrollers assigned to school buses are well aware of the scope of their responsibilities.  
But if you ever have a problem or a patroller fails to perform their duties, feel free to contact me.  

Thank you for everything you do to improve student safety to and from school. 

.............................................................................................................................................................  
Signature 
SCHOOL SAFETY PATROL CHIEF

.............................................................................................................................................................  
CONTACT INFO 
(ideally phone number and email address)


